The Town of Cape Elizabeth Town Council will hold a public hearing on the "Combined Sewer Overflow Facilities Plan Update for the Town of Cape Elizabeth" on Monday, October 7, 2013  at the Cape Elizabeth Town Hall starting at 7 p.m.  A copy of the Combined Sewer Overflow Facilities Plan Update report may be viewed at the Cape Elizabeth Department of Public Works on Cooper Drive between the hours of 8 a.m. and 3 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Verbal comments will be received at the public hearing.  Written comments may be hand delivered at the public hearing or mailed in advance of the public hearing to:
Michael K. McGovern, Town Manager
PO Box 6260

320 Ocean House RD

Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Any comments received after the conclusion of the public hearing will not be considered. 

